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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You may have seen in the news recently that schools are being asked to provide a summer 

club/catch up programme, if they can. We have strived to be as open as much as possible 

during this time and have been thinking about how we can do this over the summer 

holidays.  

 

We are currently in the initial stages of planning a programme that would be provided by 

Burton Albion Football Club and will focus on fitness and well-being, as well as possibly 

some reading and maths work through the Premier League Stars scheme.  

 

We are proposing that the club takes place for the last two weeks of the summer holidays 

(the weeks commencing 17th and 24th August) for an hour and a half each afternoon. This 

would take place on the large outdoor space (field and playground) at Eton Park Junior. 

The children would be able to enter through the side gate, without having to go through 

the building.  

 

In line with current government guidance, all of our current safety practises will be put 

in place such as social distancing measures, groups of a maximum of 15 and thorough 

cleaning of any equipment used. Children would have access to the toilets but would need 

to provide their own drinks bottle. Having the shorter sessions also means that the school 

would not be providing food but children could bring a snack if they wish to.  

 

This initiative is based upon how many children will be attending and this will determine 

how many session, days and length of time the Summer Club will run for.  

 

 Please call the School Office on 01283 247920 to register your interest for this Club 

before Friday 3 July. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Phillips 

Executive Principal 

 


